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Director’s Corner-Tammy Swikert      
Hello Everyone, 
I pray everyone had safe and enjoyable 4th of July. I wanted to touch base with 
everyone to remind you of the upcoming events. 
1. Christmas in July, July 25th. We need a couple of baskets to be raffled at the 
dealership. Remember all proceeds go to the Children. Also, the box for new 
unwrapped toys is up at the dealership. The hospital is requesting no stuffed 
animals at this time as there is no way to sterilize them. Santa and Tommie are 
working hard to make sure that the ride is a safe one. 
2. July 26th we are going to Bonnie -N- Clyde’s for our 30th Anniversary. John 
has graciously agreed to bring the food up. I believe that this is being catered by 
Peggy from Whiskey Corners here in Wausau.  
3. HOG Chapter meeting is the 3rd Thursday of every month at 6pm with an 
officers meeting at 5:30. This month’s meeting is July 16th at Bull Falls H-D. 
4. Tickets will be available for the gift certificate to Northbound Tattoo by Pardo 
until the next chapter meeting. Bob donated the $150 gift certificate and the 
tickets are $5 apiece. 
Last but surely not least, please stay safe when out riding. Wildlife is out in 
force and they aren’t watching out for us! 
Much Love, 
Tammy 
 

Assistant Director Report-Pete Faber
Fellow Bull Falls Chapter 
It has been an interesting year to say the very least! The one constant that I 
have (as I'm sure all of us do) is the enjoyment that comes with riding my 
Harley. It is hard to describe what happens to my thought process, but the 
frustrations seem to melt away, one could say therapeutic! Whatever it is, I'm 
just going to keep riding. 
  
As far as HOG goes, all official Harley Davidson and National HOG events have 
been cancelled through July 31 due to COVID 19 situation. Full refunds will be 
issued if it applies. Check the HOG website for dates after July 31. This doesn't 
mean we all shouldn't be adding to our RIDE 365 mileage. If you are not 
comfortable riding with a group that's fine. Some of the best rides can be by 
yourself or that special someone-moral of story is just ride! 
 See You Riding, 
 Pete 
 
 
 

Ladies of Harley (LOH)-Joan Faber
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Hello HOG members, 
Just wanted to send a few lines to introduce myself to all of you. My name is 
Joan Faber, I am your LOH (Ladies of HOG) officer. My husband and I have been 
involved with the HOG chapter since 2012. I took the riding academy class and 
started riding my own bike in 2013, on a 250cc Honda Rebel. I still have that 
bike! 
 
LOH ladies, whether you ride your own bike or ride with your honey, YOU are 
part of LOH. Don't forget to check the LOH box on your National membership. 
You get a cool patch and pin. As the LOH officer, my goal is to make all you 
ladies feel welcome and encourage you to get involved with your HOG Chapter. 
We have several activities this year with our Chapter and Bull Falls H-D. The best 
way I found to get involved was to volunteer. You meet many great people and I 
always have lots of fun. 
 
I will not be hosting any big event for LOH this year. It's been a crazy world. I am 
thinking of a cool destination for a ride though. I just want all you ladies to feel 
welcome, come to the meetings, and go on rides. Let’s get to know one another. 
If you have any questions about LOH or just want to talk, please feel free to pull 
me aside. I would like to get to know all you wonderful ladies. 
 
Godspeed, 
Joan 
 

       Membership- Al Greasby
Please contact me if you know of anyone that is not receiving their 

newsletters or e-mail updates. The local HOG system will automatically stop 
electronic communications for anyone whose local membership hasn’t been 
renewed. 

Mid-year renewal notices will be sent electronically to anyone who 
joined the Chapter during the year. 
 
To log in to the website go to www.centralwihog.org: 
-Use your National HOG number including the letters as your User ID 
-Use the “National HOG Member Since Date” on your National HOG card plus 
the letter’s op as your Password. (i.e. member since June 2007 = 062007op) 
 

Annual dues are $20.00 and your check should be made out to HOG Chapter 
#4667. Local Membership Enrollment Forms can be obtained at the dealership 
or downloaded from the current newsletter or the December newsletter. Thy 
can be sent to me at: 

Al Greasby 
Membership Officer 
1897 Kowalski Road 
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Kronenwetter, WI 54455 
Or drop them off at the front desk inside Harley-Davidson of Wausau

 

Treasurer/Historian Report-John Napierala
Hello everyone, 
Hoping everyone is safe and in good health. It has been a while since we had contact with the Chapter. Things 

are slowly opening-up and with a little common sense, I am sure we can get to Chapter and riding activities very soon. 
A lot of Rallies, Races, Fairs and celebrations have been cancelled for this summer, but we still have our Harleys 

and the highway; pick one and make your own destination or place to see. There’s lots of great riding in our state. Pick 
up a list of Wisconsin Harley Dealers from Bull Falls H-D and ride to those dealers, see some great cities and towns, and 
get your miles into 365 for some great prizes. You can also pick up a Dealer Go Guide from Bull Falls H-D and take the 
Epic Ride, get an Epic pin, get 4, and chance to win great prizes! 

We want to welcome Tammy S. as our Director! Please be considerate and give her time to settle into her 
position as director. 

Thanks to Tom B. for his term as being our Director and for his work for the Chapter! 
Thanks to everyone that attended the ride to the High Ground Memorial in Neillsville on Saturday, June 27th. 

There were 40 in attendance. It was a beautiful day. (see pictures attached) This year marks 10 years since we honored 
all Veterans with our Chapter Stone. 

2020 marks our Chapter’s 30th Anniversary. We are planning a celebration, and this will be our Chapter Summer 
Picnic. The date is Sunday, July 26th at Bonnie and Clyde’s in Minocqua; more details to follow. Please watch your emails 
and newsletter. Please join us! 

Ride Safe and Ride Often, 
John N 
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Sunshine Committee-Joyce Koeppl
Some people may be in need of a little sunshine in their life and that is what I am here for. If you know of 

anyone involved with our Chapter or their family members that may need some sunshine sent their way, please contact 
me by phone, Facebook, or email with the name and contact information of the person/people in need and I will send 
out a card or message on behalf of the Chapter. Some examples are for congratulations for accomplishments, 
weddings/engagements, graduations or condolences of an ill member or loss of a family member. Our Chapter is a 
family and we would like to have everyone feel loved and included in both good times and bad.  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Disclaimer: Harley - Davidson, Inc. the sponsoring dealership and the staff of the newsletter make no claim as to the 
accuracy of the material in this publication. 

 


